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Dear algae academic, - industry member and all algae enthusiast
The International Society for Applied Phycology was formed almost over 25 years ago to uniquely bond industry and academe in a joint effort to develop applied algae science and grow algae-based industries. The training courses in different fields of algae science are a good example of this.
Today ISAP continues to expand that effort to drive and support a growing algae-based industry with training, information, special events, however we need your help.  As ISAP is a nonprofit, 100% voluntary organization we are seeking an annual (or tri-annual) financial commitment from industry members, Institutions or any other organization which has algae on the agenda. This allows ISAP to be able to continue with organizing training courses, specifically in DAX countries where otherwise these opportunities would not exist or to support students of Applied Phycology to attend the tri-annual ISAP conference (The ISAP 2024 Congress will be held from 16-21st June 2024 in Porto Portugal) .  Basically, we are asking your support to assure you will have a continuing pool of high-quality students to meet your human resource needs in the future.
The goal is to raise about €50,000 over the next 3 years to allow ISAP to continue its good work as a voluntary organization.   We are approaching over 20 industry associates, equipment companies and research institutions and are requesting a minimum annual contribution of US$2000 per 3 years.  If you can join this effort, your company logo and company name will be proudly displayed on our website and noted during our awards ceremony at each ISAP Symposium.  With higher sponsoring over 3 years other benefits are available (amongst them free entrée ticket to symposium) as depicted in the sponsorship package table attached 
We look forward to your positive reply and collaboration.  
Best wishes,


Stefan Kraan
Vice President, International Society for Applied Phycology
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